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Circular No: RIAH/006/AY 

2022-23 Date:26/05/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjewadi ! 
 
In our constant endeavor to provide excellence to our Ryanites, we are pleased to 
inform  that our Fabulous and elegant school uniforms are all ready to reach our 
Ryanites. 
Uniforms allow the school staff to identify students so that they can be easily 
differentiated from the people not belonging to the campus. When all the students of 
the same school are dressed alike, economic, cultural and social barriers are reduced. 
Uniforms will be distributed on two days i.e. 29th & 30th May 2022 as per the schedule 
listed in the table attached below. 
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All the parents are requested to come as per the day ,date and slot allotted to avoid 
inconvenience. 
Contact details of vendor are listed in the table feel free to reach out to them in case of 
any query. 
looking forward to seeing our Ryanites dressed up in our pride, our trendy Ryan uniform 
from 13th June 2022. 
 

 
Best Regards 
 
Ms.Sonika Kochhar Girotra 
Principal 


